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Jeff Kropf

From: MATASAR Emily * GOV <Emily.MATASAR@oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 8:42 AM
To: Jeff Kropf
Subject: RE: Additional PRR

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jeff, 
 
When requesting public records from the Office of the Governor, please submit your request using the online form here: 
http://www.oregon.gov/gov/media/Pages/Make-a-Public-Records-Request.aspx 
 
You may view the Governor’s calendar from the date she took office as Governor through December 11, 2016, at the 
following link, which is updated weekly: http://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0BzMvBq_LbaUUX0Q1UjExal9UczA  
 
That link is titled “Governor Brown’s Calendar” located at the top of the Governor’s Public Records Log. 
 
I am waiving the fees incurred in responding to this public records request because of the minimal time required, and am 
now closing it as complete. 
 
Thanks, 
Emily 
 
 
Emily Matasar 
Government Accountability Attorney 
Office of Governor Kate Brown 
(503) 986-3492 
 

From: Jeff Kropf [mailto:jeff@ocwf.org]  
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 8:01 AM 
To: MATASAR Emily * GOV <Emily.MATASAR@oregon.gov> 
Subject: Additional PRR 
 
Emily, we respectfully request under Oregon’s public records statute an electronic copy of the 
Governor’s calendar from the time she assumed the Governorship until last week. 
 
As OCWF is a 501C3, we request a waiver for any fees associated with this request. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Jeff Kropf 
Executive Director 
Oregon Capitol Watch Foundation 
 
Cell: 541 729 6229 
jeff@ocwf.org 
www.ocwf.org  
 
“The price of freedom is eternal vigilance"-Thomas Jefferson 
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This is a private communication protected by the laws of the United States of America, including but not limited to, the 
First and Fourth Amendments to the Constitution.  Neither it nor its derived metadata may be collected, stored, 
retrieved, printed, copied, retransmitted, or disseminated by any element of the U.S. Government or its partners 
without the express authorization of the originator. 
 


